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Dear Neighbor:
SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF PUBLIC MEETING

This letter is to notify you that the Navy will host a public meeting to discuss the
continuation of tree assessments for properties around Naval Station Norfolk’s airfield. As
communicated in past years, obstructions such as tall trees can pose a safety risk for approaching
and departing aircraft, as well as to individuals living in the surrounding area. Currently, your
property has not been identified as having trees obstructing the flight path. We encourage you to
come to the public meeting to learn more about this important project that will take place in your

neighborhood.

The public meeting will be held at Northside Middle School on April 22, 2025 from 5 p.m. to
7 p.m. Northside Middle School is located at 8720 Granby Street, Norfolk, VA 23503.

We look forward to meeting with you at the public meeting. If you require additional
information, my point of contact for this issue is Mr. Adam Martin, Chambers Field
Encroachment Project Manager. He can be reached at 757-438-4036.

Sincerely,

ma22Z

M.T. SCHLARMANN
Commanding Officer
Naval Station Norfolk



